
 

   
   

  
 
 

  
 

    
 

    
 

    
 

    
 

       
  

 
 

  
 

      
            

  
   

    
 

    
 

 
 

     
   

 
 
 
 
 

Public Notice (Informational) 

Indian River County, Florida 
Department of Utility Services 

Board Memorandum 

Date: August 23, 2024 

To: Indian River County Board of County Commissioners 

Through: John A. Titkanich, Jr., County Administrator 

From: Sean C. Lieske, Director of Utility Services 

Prepared by: Bryan Beavers, Utilities Finance Manager 

Subject: Notice of Scheduled Public Hearing to Discuss and Approve a Resolution Adopting New Utility 
Rates and Fees 

Descriptions and Conditions: 

On July 2, 2024 the Board of County Commissioners scheduled a Public Hearing to discuss and approve a 
Resolution adopting new utility rates and fees effective January 1, 2025. The scheduled Public Hearing 
provides Indian River County Department of Utility Services customers an opportunity to comment on the 
new utility rates and fees. The public hearing will be held in the County Commission Chambers during the 
regularly scheduled meeting on September 24, 2024, at 9:00 am. 

The Board of County Commissioner’s held a Utility Rate Study Workshop on August 22, 2024. 

Recommendation: 

This public hearing notification item is provided for the Board of County Commissioners information. No 
action is necessary at this time. 
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